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Hello Families,

My name is Mrs. Janice Phillips, and I am so excited to announce that I am your child’s Second Grade Teacher this year.  I cannot began to tell you how happy I will be to see all of my children’s faces and to be back into the classroom this year.
I hope that everyone have had a wonderful summer and are ready to get back to learning.
In my first three years here at Nance, I taught Kindergarten, and noticed that from looking at my roster, I have taught most of your kids already.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you ever need to contact me, feel free to use my email address at Janice.Phillips@slps.org or via Class Dojo.com.   
If you have a valid email address or phone number on file with the school, I will send each parent a Dojo invite link to join.
I am so excited to get the new school year started and to work with you and your child.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Janice Phillips, Second Grade Teacher

Nance Elementary School
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